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Comments should be submitted to charterschools@nysed.gov with a subject line of “School District Response to 
[Name of Charter School] Application.” 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please contact the Charter School Office 

at charterschools@nysed.gov or (518) 474-1762.  
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